
 
 

 

 

12 December 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Families 
 
BTEC Performing Arts - Edward Scissorhands at Sadler’s Wells 
 
Students on the BTEC Performing Arts course have the exciting opportunity to watch a production of 
‘Edward Scissorhands’ on Thursday 18 January 2024 at Sadler’s Wells, London. The performance is 
choreographed by Matthew Bourne, one of the practitioners we study in Unit 1.  The opportunity of seeing 
Bourne’s work is incredibly beneficial to the creative process across the course as well as written elements. 
 
Please could students meet at 11.10am in P block, ready to leave school at approximately 11.30am. We will 
be travelling by coach. The performance will begin at 2.30pm and will be returning to school at 
approximately 6.45pm where students can be collected from the main entrance.  
 
Students are permitted to bring money with them for a programme or snack; however, it is their 
responsibility and should be no more than £20.00. Sadler’s Wells does accept cash and card. 
 
You are invited to make a voluntary contribution of £42.00, which will cover the cost of the visit including 
their ticket and coach travel. I must however tell you, that as the school could not bear the cost of the visit, 
the visit will not take place unless parents, who are able to, are willing to contribute. In the unlikely event 
that a student has to be removed from the visit due to poor behaviour, we reserve the right not to refund 
the voluntary contribution associated with this visit. 
 
Payment should be made via the My Child at School app, by Friday 5 January 2024 please. As we will be 
inviting our sixth form students to attend another performance in the new year, you may wish to pay via a 
payment plan. Please email me should you wish to do this so that I can set it up for you.  
 
If you were in receipt of Pupil Premium in year 11 please contact Mrs Plumb in the sixth form office regarding 
the 16-19 Bursary. 
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website. Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 
 
 If you have any questions please contact me at hnibloe@sackvilleschool.org.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs H Nibloe 
Teacher of Dance 
 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/WSCC_-_SJ_Policy_Schedule_and_Wording_2022_Redacted.pdf
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